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Hello dear snowmobiling peeps!  It’s that sad time of year again….I can’t say the “S” word  can I??  
O.K……”Spring”,  the antithesis to our beloved sport.  It’s time to put our babies away safely and dig 
out the next toy,  subpar as though it may be.  Our beloved member Aaron once again treated 
everyone who attended his play with a plethora of entertainment.  I hope many of you could make it 
before the tickets all sold out.  It’s not everyone that gets a stage star right in their very midst.  
IMPORTANT: save the date….April 26…..that is the date of the trail down party that takes place at our 
groomer shed.  It’s a pretty big deal.  Kevin is donating his time by smoking ribs again,  and this is 
also a pot luck event.  Bring a dish,  salad , or dessert if you so feel inclined.  BYOB   A ginormous 
thank you to all of the trail heads and helpers who pulled up all of the directional signs from the 
trail;  without you,  our club would be meaningless.   One more thing of importance,  we’ve decided 
to start hosting the Landowner Appreciation Dinner in the springtime instead of the fall.  We’re 
exactly one year out.  We need to start making some plans.  Are we going to have the silent 
auction?  Where is the event going to take place?  Some basic plans need to start being 
formulated now,  so there’s no giant rush and no confusion when it gets down to the wire.  Bring 
some ideas for a fund-raiser to the meeting,  and try to make the last couple of meetings!!  TY


